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MESSAGE #3 FROM YOUR BOARD PRESIDENT 

 I begin by thanking you for your end-of-year donation. The scholarship committee is 
embarking upon another selection of a deserving L-4 educational scholarship recipient. Your 
Congleton-Etheridge Memorial Scholarship gift will be used to help defray semester tuition expenses. 
I also wish to present three new alumni into our growing membership. We welcome 2nd Lieutenants 
Allen Hicks, Brandon Sluss, Kyle Ridgeway, and Megan Longoria into our PR alumni. In addition to 
these four new members, Rick Baucom, initiated in 1991, has joined our ranks! Rick told me he found 
our website and wanted to reconnect. We need to connect with more brothers and sisters from the 
‘90s. 
 You have been challenged to a competition by VP Charlie Leverett, asking for ideas for an 
association logo and motto. The winner will receive a cash prize and will carry the distinction of 
showcasing it on our stationery and other official correspondence. Submit your ideas to Charlie 
Leverett. ctleverett2@gmail.com 
 Retaining our membership is critical to our support mission. If you have not paid dues for the 
current year, it isn’t too late. You have until the end of this month to remit the annual amount of $25. 
Make your check payable to L-4AA and mail it to our treasurer, Darlene Williams, at 1807 Felts 
Parkway, Fort Mill, SC 29715. Thanks for your continued support! 
  

[Calendar of Known Operational Activities] 

  Last 90 days (4th Quarter of ‘22) Dates  Location 
   1. EXCOM   06 October Zoom 
   2. Reunion   22 October Raleigh, NC 
   3. Commissioning Ceremony 16 December NCSU 
  Next 90 days (1st Quarter of ‘23) 
   1. EXCOM   12 January Zoom 
   2. NATCON   9-12 March Chantilly, VA 
   3. NCSU Military Ball  21 April  Raleigh, NC 

 Lastly I encourage our members to join in the board of directors’ Zoom meetings. If you have 
an interest in listening to our business discussions, please let Charlie Leverett know before the day of 
the scheduled meeting. ctleverett2@gmail.com 

     Happy New Year, 
      Joe
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